
Digital Archive
International History Declassified

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org

September 2, 1987
Consulate Lahore Telegram 0524 to Embassy
Islamabad, Information Department of State,

'Pervez Nuclear Arrest Case—Possible Location of
Brig. Inam Ul Haq'

Citation:

"Consulate Lahore Telegram 0524 to Embassy Islamabad, Information Department of
State, 'Pervez Nuclear Arrest Case—Possible Location of Brig. Inam Ul Haq'", September
2, 1987, Wilson Center Digital Archive, Department of State mandatory declassification
review release. Obtained and contributed by William Burr for NPIHP Research Update No.
24. https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/118579

Summary:

A confidential source told consular officials that the Pakistani government had detained
Inam Ul Haq and was “being rotated between various locations” in Pakistan-controlled
Kashmir.
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